Questions to consider alongside the potential Minster Community groupings 
1. How might this work well? What opportunities for mission do you see? 







2. What could be problematic in this grouping? 







3. Is there anything else you have noticed that is important when considering the groupings? 
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 You do not need to submit answers to these questions when you send in your order of preference but it will be helpful for your reps to have the reason behind your order of preference when they attend the discernment day. 


Key facts to remember when thinking about your
 Minster Community Groupings

You have been invited to form two Minster Communities in this area


Each Minster Community will have 4 stipendiary minsters as long as financial resources allow it.


Formal governance structures will follow the formation. No powers will be taken away from your PCC. Your PCC will chose what to delegate to allow capacity for mission. 


Minster Communities’ aim is to work together in Mission. This is not simply organisational change or only for financial reasons. 


Non involvement in the process doesn’t stop the process going on around you. Our current model is unstainable and so change is needed. 


This process is not about reorganising service provision. Your church will continue to have choice about when and how you organise services.


The mission of the Minster Community is crafted by you. You decide what its aims and focus should be, based on data, discernment and diocesan priorities.


You decide how you use your resources to work towards your mission. This may mean that somethings need to stop. There may be a sense of loss in that process. 


